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Phosphate feed producers endorse FEFAC’s 5 ambitions for sustainability 

Brussels, 7th December 2020 - The European producers of inorganic feed phosphates represented in the 

IFP Sector Group have as main mission to supply sustainable and healthy animal feed in Europe. 

Beyond existing legislation requirements, constant controls, improvements and innovations increase the 

performance of the products they are placing on the markets, while reducing at the same time their 

environmental impacts. 

In that context the European producers of inorganic feed phosphates welcome the recent publication by 

FEFAC of its Feed Sustainability Charter 2030 and endorse the 5 ambitions it sets for the European feed 

sector as a whole. 

“Sustainability is a no-brainer for the inorganic feed phosphates producers. Improved benefits for animals 

bring along benefits for human health and for the environment. We therefore intend to bring our 

contribution to the 5 ambitions defined in the FEFAC Feed Sustainability Charter 2030”, says Eric Hervé, 

President of IFP and Director for Western Europe at Phosphea. 

Already today, inorganic phosphate producers make sure that the purity, the consistency and the stability 

of their products provide a high digestibility and contribute to a suitable growth, health and well-being of 

animals, while having the most limited impacts on water and soils. This quality is confirmed with a 

trademark that is only granted to products that pass very strict annual laboratory tests. 

*** 

More information on inorganic feed phosphates can be found at www.feedphosphates.eu 
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